
NSSA is an annual event for young sailors from around the 

country . Each year Queen Mary Sailing Club enters a team  

and we would like to invite you to join us in 2017.  

WHEN—23rd –28th July 2017  

WHERE—Grafham Water, Cambridgeshire  

We take a fleet of mixed classes ranging from Toppers to 

29ers and whatever inbetween. If you are interested please 

email Steph Blondell (QM Youth Team Manager) on 

svblondell@aol.com to be kept up to date with information and 

like our facebook page @QMNSSA17 

We look forward to having you as a part of our team, 

Steph and the Queen Mary Youth Squad  


